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EQUIPMENT UPDATES 

 

METROLINK’S NEW TIER 4, 
LOCOMOTIVES NOW IN 

SERVICE! 
 

As of Friday, February 22, 
2019, 23 locomotives have 
been delivered to 
Metrolink.

 15 locomotives 
are available for 
service. 

 

 

 



 8 additional locomotives are undergoing installation 
and testing of PTC equipment

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Metrolink invites residents of Elysian Valley, Cypress Park and 
Glassell Park to a community meeting on Thursday, April 11, 
2019 at Dorris Place School (2225 Dorris Place) from 6:00-7:30 
pm. The agency is interested in hearing from residents and will 
provide an update on the CMF. 

Representatives from the 28th Congressional District, LA County 
Board of Supervisor Districts 1 and 5, LA City Council Districts 1 
and 13 and other agency representatives including Metro and 
Metrolink CEO Stephanie Wiggins will be present. 

Earth Day 

Metrolink will offer free train rides in support of Earth Day on 
Monday, April 22, 2019. This service will encourage more people 
to leave their cars at home and minimize their environmental 
footprint by producing cleaner air and less traffic through public 
transportation.  
 

If 1,000 people gave up their cars and rode Metrolink on Earth 
Day, they would reduce greenhouse gas emissions by 23,472 
pounds, which is the equivalent of the carbon produced by a 
12-acre forest, the size of 10 football fields.  

Friday Night Train Service  
As part of our April schedule change Metrolink is planning an 
addition to our Friday evening schedule. Starting April 12, 2019 
there will be an addition of one roundtrip on Friday nights on the 
San Bernardino line. The train will leave Union Station at 11:30 
p.m.
 



This change will allow for Metrolink riders to enjoy a concert, 
play or dinner in downtown Los Angeles and not have to worry 
about traffic, parking or leaving early to catch the last evening 
train.  
 

The residents of Elysian Valley, Cypress Park and Glassell Park will 
not be impacted by this special train service.   

Reminder 

Homelessness is an issue throughout the greater Los Angeles 
area. Camping, walking, driving or playing near any active train 
line or along the Metrolink right-of-way (ROW) is dangerous. If 
you see an encampment along the Metrolink ROW please feel 
free to contact us at (866) 640-5190. 

Questions and concerns can be directed to Metrolink’s 
Community Relations emergency hotline at 213-452-0400 or 

to communityrelations@scrra.net. 
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